
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

Year 4 Sports Day 
 

                                                            Tuesday 16th July 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to advise you of the re-scheduled Sports Day for Year 4 which will now be held on 
Tuesday 16th July from 9:30am – 11:30am, weather permitting. Entry will be via the gates on Westfield 
Road from 9:15am.   
 
Please ensure that on this day your child has their full PE kit including their team Garlinge PE top. We 
would also advise for your child to wear a hat and sunscreen.  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Williams  
Headteacher  
 
 
  


